NOTICE OF NEIGHBOURHOOD MEETING

RECEIVED

Date: Saturday, August 24,2019
Place 615 Bryden Court SEP 05 2019

) OF TOWNSHIP
Time: 10:00-11:00 am Ocogg SSQU'IMALT
Good day.

- My name is Mike Barbon and | am the owner of Mike Barbon Construction, | have helped my son
Tyler Barbon and his wife Carol Barbon purchase 615 Bryden Court. We have made an application to
subdivide the property into two lots, this will require rezoning to create two lots . The existing house is to
be removed in order to construct two new energy efficient single-family homes. My son and his young
family will be fiving in one of the new homes.
We are going to be hosting an information meeting for the neighbours to come out and look
over the proposed project. The purpose for this meeting to have the neighbours ask any questions and

voice any concerns that they might have,
Please review the attached package as we look forward to meeting with you on August 24,

Warmest Regards g

Mike Barbon
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